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February has nearly gone and at 

last we have rain. 

In this edition of Beechworth 

Community Child Care Centre 

newsletter we have a few things 

coming up and we want your help. 

 

We had our National Quality 

Standards Assessment on Monday 

25th February. 

We all have a good about it however 

we do not know what our rating will 

be.  

The report will come in about three 

weeks. So watch this space. 

FUNDRAISING: 

We are looking to have a BABIES 

AND CHILDREN sale. 

It is an opportunity for you to sell 

any unwanted high quality items 

Keep an eye out for more details. 
 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

WORKING BEE:  

Saturday March 16th. 

We have a few things that need to 

be done: 

 removing leaves from the roof 

and gutters 

 digging up the babies room 

garden 

 removal of weeds from garden 

along fence between 

playgrounds 

 fly wire on babies sliding door 

NEW MODEL RULES: 

Our Constitution is old. We need to 

update. We will be having a SPECIAL 

MEETING to discuss and vote on the 

new model rules. 

We need all families to attend this 

meeting. It will be on April 17th. 

We will give you more information 

over the coming month. 

 

THANK YOU 

The MUSIC WALL 

Thank you Troy for building out 

music wall. It is in constant use 

every day 

Thank you to Beechworth Home 

Hardware for donating the materials 

Thank you to Susan and Kelly for 

organising it 

AND thank you to every one for 

donating items to go on it. 

 

Also I would like to thank the people 

that take our equipment to be fixed 

sometimes anonymously 

Thanks Scott for fixing the babies 

room sleep room door 
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